
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: OP.23.001 & Z.23.002 - 3300 rutherford
Date: Friday, May 3, 2024 9:20:31 AM

 
From: Margaret Holyday <Margaret.Holyday@vaughan.ca> 
Sent: Friday, May 3, 2024 9:16 AM
To: 
Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: OP.23.001 & Z.23.002 - 3300 rutherford
 
Hello,
 
Thank you for your email. I am the planner who has carriage of the files at 3300 Rutherford Road.
The applications have been scheduled for the May 7, 2024 public meeting starting at 7pm in the
Council Chamber or via electronic participation, the link provides the staff report and attachments
https://pub-vaughan.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=d6082217-c62f-4a0b-a4dd-
f579ca6e3230&Agenda=Agenda&lang=English&Item=6&Tab=attachments . Should you wish to
make a deputation at the upcoming meeting, please contact Clerks copied on this email.
 
Thank you,
 
Margaret Holyday, MCIP RPP

Senior Planner
905-832-8585 ext. 8216 | margaret.holyday@vaughan.ca
 
City of Vaughan l Development Planning Department  
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

 
-----Original Message-----
From: Mdg DiGiacs
Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2024 8:24 PM
To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] 3300 rutherford
 
CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links
or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert
Button.
 
 
I am writing this e mail to complain about the buildings proposed for rutherford and sweet river. I

ferranta
Public Meeting



live in this community and  there is no way we can accommodate all these cars from these buildings
.there is only 1 exit from the subdivision and the traffic is already backed up.
with at least 20 building already approved in the area( on vacant land) idont see why this area has to
be re zoned we need places to go like doctors dentists groceries if you remove this plaza and add
200 new units it will be a nightmare fore the residents of this area




